
Upcoming Fuller Center Events 

Preparing a Home for the Winters Family!

Join us on Saturday, May 17, at the Pinehurst Lion’s Club for a fundraising breakfast in support of the Fuller 
Center’s mission. Breakfast will be served from 8:00 AM to 10:30 AM.  
Save the date! The 2025 Ride the Wall Family Bike Event is set for Saturday, June 21. The ride begins at 6:00 
PM, with registration opening at 4:00 PM. This year’s route starts and ends at Timbers Roadhouse in Cataldo, 
following scenic paths along both sides of the Coeur d’Alene River. Registration includes a BBQ meal provided 
by Timbers. Watch for registration details and registration form in next month’s newsletter!  
Looking ahead to Pinehurst Days, the Shotgun Golf Tournament will take place on Saturday, July 12, at the 
Pinehurst Golf Course. The tournament features 18 holes with teams of up to four players. Registration is $160 
per team, with cash prizes. More details coming in the June newsletter.  
Stay tuned for more updates, and we hope to see you at these great events!  

We recently regained possession of a home from a previous homeowner, and while it’s in rough shape due to 
being abandoned, we’re ready to roll up our sleeves and get it back in livable condition. This house will soon be-
come a home for the Winters family, but first, it needs a serious cleanup.
In the coming weeks, we’ll be setting dates for cleanup efforts so we can begin repairs and prepare the house for 
its new owners. If you’d like to be notified when volunteer opportunities are scheduled, please call Tahnee at 208-
512-9869 to get on the volunteer list.
Also, check our Facebook page and next month’s newsletters for more details—we appreciate all the help we can 
get to make this home ready for the Winters family! https://www.facebook.com/TheFullerCenterSilverValley
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Do all things without complaining and disputing, that you may become blameless and harmless, children of God without 
fault in the midst of a crooked and perverse generation, among whom you shine as lights in the world, holding fast the 

word of life, so that I many rejoice in the day of Christ that I have not run in vain or labored in vain. 
Philippians 2:14-16



Homeowners, volunteers, and board members enjoy dinner and dessert at the Lion’s Club.

Thank You Certificates

Penny Michael caught Kathy 
McPeak, Judy Blalack, Tahnee and 
Ryley Winters helping at the March 

newsletter mailing workshop.

Katie Watterson accepts a certificate 
from Bob Whitman for The Metals 
Bar.  Her husband, Jeremy, won 
our 50-50 raffle and donated his 

winnings back to us.

Judy Blalack brings a thank you 
certificate to Rylee McNeal at the 
1910 Coffee Co. They donated a 

certificate we used in a fundraising 
raffle.

President, Bob Whitman presents 
a certificate for Watsons Market to 
manager Denise Gibbons and clerk 

Carolyn Taylor.  They donated a 
case of oranges to feed the Bicycle 
Adventurers when they stayed in 

Kellogg to help with SV Fuller Center 
Projects last summer

 Judy and her service dog, Chevy, 
with Rachael Young at Timbers 

Roadhouse. They will be hosting the 
Ride the Wall fundraising event again 

this year on June 21st.

Bonnie Slater of B & C Salon 
shares her thank you certificate with 
customer Shannon Dellinger.  For 

years, Bonnie has donated a prize for 
our fundraisers



Thank You Certificates

Sheila Milholland accepts a thank you certificate 
for GM Electric.  Gordon helped us get the 
original electrical permit for Brian’s trailer

Cyndi Keck and Nola Sullivan accept a certificate for the 
Kohal Pharmacy in Wallace, their third in our valley.  Kohal’s 
buy an annual ad in our newsletter which helps pay for our 

mailing costs.

Fred Johnson accepts a certificate from Bob 
Whitman on behalf of his family’s business, 

Johnson’s Gems & Rare Collectibles.  They donate 
a nice prize each year for our raffle fundraisers.

At Brian’s trailer, Judy caught a shot of carpenter, Randy 
Miller, Barbara & Brian Canterbury, and Bob Whitman.  

Randy was getting ready to replace a door.
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Wishing Everyone  
 

Will Stay Healthy, Happy, 
and Safe in 2025! 

From Tom’s Auto

We thank these businesses for supporting our newsletter.
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Thank You, February Donors
Your generosity brightened our prospects of 

having a successful year helping others.
Tami Atkins, George & Melody Blalack, 
Ron and Ladonna Boothe, Casey and 

Anne Duncan, Tom and Connie 
Fudge, Gerald & Ramona 

Hollenbeck, Jacques & Jan 
Lemieux, Lee Lewis, 

Living Water 
Community 

Church, Daniel 
McGee, Delbert 

and Sheila 
Milam, Karen 

Mitchell, Pauline Norris, Paulette 
Ross, Cary Spoor, Gary 

Stanley, Thomas and Michelle 
Kilbourne, Winnie Williams, 

Ron & Michelle Wood,  
Necia Wright

Here’s Help for SVFCH...
I’d like to join the “300 Club” and pledge at least $10 per month for one year. Please note 300 on your check.
•	 Here is my pledge for $ __________ per month for one year.
•	 Here is my gift of $ __________.
•	 I have a house and/or land to donate.
•	 I can make a no-interest loan for $ __________. Please call about working out the details.
•	 I can provide construction materials either discounted or at no cost.
•	 I would like to help with construction and/or committee work. Please call me to help or send a volunteer form.

Name _________________________________________________________ Phone ______________________________

Address ___________________________________________________________________________________________

City _____________________________________________________ State ____________ Zip ____________________

Please return to Silver Valley Fuller Center for Housing, Inc. • P.O. Box 338, Smelterville, ID 83868 • 208-682-3240

Greater Blessings Fund
Judy Blalack, Josephine Davis,  

Christina & Josh Mace, Lois White

We Are Honored to  
Receive These Memorials

From Mike and Dan Reasor of Cannon Hill 
Industries, Inc 

In memory of Clarence Moore

From Josephine Davis 
In memory of Donald Duane Oeleis, 
William (Bill) Earl Corder, and his 

beloved Rosemary

From Marbie Higbee 
In memory of Clarence Moore, John 

Thompson, and Donnie Rinaldi

From Judy Blalack 
In memory of Mike Culhno

From Lucia W Anderson 
In memory of Helen Mitchell

Help Needed: We are still looking for a volunteer to adapt our website for easier access - please 
contact Tahnee at 208-512-9869 if you can assist!



Silver Valley Fuller Center for Housing
P.O. Box 338
Smelterville, ID 83868
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WWIISSHH  
LLIISSTT 

 
We are down to a skeleton crew 

and implore you to help.   
We desperately need a board secretary—
meetings are only once a month on the 2nd 
Tuesday beginning at 5:30 PM and usually last 
about 1½ hours or less. 
Construction Supervisors—need not do the 
labor. 
Construction volunteers to work with the 
Supervisor. 
PR and Fund Raising Chairs 
Newsletter Assistant (see article) 
And others—Call Judy-208-682-3240 & leave a 

message. 
 

 
    

 
“Snikle Fritz”, the winning team, (T. J. Haynes, Chad 

Self, Will Yergler, and Jordan Cochran), enjoy their 
hammer headed golf club prizes crafted by Norm 

Holtz at the SVFCH/Pinehurst Golf Club’s 
Scramble. 

 
Join us at our 24th Annual  
Walk-A-Thon with a new 

registration location in the 
Kellogg Swim Pool parking lot on 

Sept 11. 
Registration Form in this 

newsletter. 

 

Help us reduce costs, save resources, and reach a wider audience by 
subscribing to our digital newsletter. 

While print copies will still be available, switching to digital delivery reduces labor and saves money. 

Scan the QR code using your phone camera, or visit  
https://tinyurl.com/ycysn42v to sign up for digital newsletters.

Call Tahnee at 208-512-9869 & leave a message

Specific Needs:
•	 Construction Supervisors – need not do the 

labor.
•	 Construction volunteers to work with the 

Supervisor.
•	 PR Chair
•	 Ad payment bookkeeper
•	 And others – 

Wish ListUpcoming Events

April 8th — Board and Committee meetings, 
5:30 PM,  Pinehurst Lions Hall, Pinehurst 

May 6th — Newsletter mailing workshop at St. 
Rita’s in Kellogg 9:00 AM.

May 11th — Mother’s Day

May 17th — Fuller Center Breakfast, 8AM. 
Pinehurst Lions Hall

June 21st — Ride the Wall @ Timber’s 
Roadhouse, Cataldo Idaho


